
 

Wednesday 6th March- Thursday 7th March
 

MES Cairo’s 24 Hour Run 

2024

Dear Parents, 

During the school day, students and staff at MES Cairo will start the
sash moving on the track and this will continue throughout the 24HR. It
is with pleasure that we invite our MES Cairo families to join us on this
special day when we support the ‘ I, The Egyptian’ Foundation, and
from 4.30pm we hope to see you all on our school campus. This year’s
chosen charity focuses on assisting the many children of Cairo who are
without homes and we are honoured to be supporting this Foundation
and are delighted that you will join us in this support. Please may we
ask that you read this letter carefully as it has important information
regarding the arrangements of the day. 

As well as inviting you to join your child in walking the track (times
below) we also want to inject some fun into this event with themed
walks throughout the evening. In addition, we will have organised
activities for the students, retail stalls and vendors selling food. Please
join us if you can and together, we can create another memorable and
worthwhile MES Cairo charity event. 1

As the 24HR Run at MES Cairo gets closer, we would like
to share more details of what is happening during this
important event in our school calendar. 



FS1 children will finish their school 
day at noon and will depart via 
school buses or private transport. All other 
students will finish school at 1.00pm, again 
on school buses or private transport. 
 Please note that the school will unfortunately 
be closed between the hours of 1.30pm- 4.30pm 
to allow us time to set up our retail stalls and food
vendors, ready for your arrival and your enjoyment.

Parents and families are warmly invited to join their child in walking 
the track at the following times: 

5.00pm: FS1/FS2/Year 1 and Year 2
5.30pm: Year 3 and Year 4 students and all of new parents in with their
babies (Pushchairs welcome on the track) 
6.00pm: Year 5 students
6.30pm: Year 6 students and all medal and trophy winners, be that children
or adults  
7.00pm: Year 7 and Grade 7 students 
7.30pm: Year 8 and Grade 8 students and anyone who wishes to dress up
in fancy dress or wear a costume 
8.00pm: Year 9/10 and Grade 9/10
8.30pm: Year 11/12 and Grade 11/12 and IB 11-12

At 9.00pm the event closes to all students and their families. MES Cairo teachers will then
continue to walk the track throughout the night into the early hours of Thursday 7th
March, completing the 24HR Run 2024.
Please be mindful that no parents are allowed on the school campus during the school
day to minimise the disruption of our students’ leaving.
We thank you in advance for your support of the MES Cairo 24HR Run and we look
forward to our school community coming together as one very special MES Cairo family. 
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